
Infectious Disease Prevention Strategy 

Adjustment 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

From: [Your Name] 

Subject: Adjustment of Infectious Disease Prevention Strategy 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

As part of our ongoing commitment to public health and safety, we have conducted a thorough 

review of our current infectious disease prevention strategies. In light of recent developments, 

we propose the following adjustments: 

• Increase in vaccination drives within the community. 

• Enhanced sanitation protocols in shared spaces. 

• Regular awareness programs to educate the public on preventive measures. 

• Implementation of new contact-tracing technology. 

These adjustments are designed to better align with current health guidelines and to effectively 

mitigate the risk of transmission within our community. 

We invite you to discuss these proposed changes further and consider your feedback, as we 

believe collaboration is key to our success in this endeavor. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 


